
Comments may be submitted to Cyndie Abeyta at: 

Cyndie_Abeyta@fws.gov

or

Cynthia G. Abeyta, Middle Rio Grande Coordinator/Hydrologist 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
New Mexico Ecological Services Field Office 
2105 Osuna Road NE 
Albuquerque, NM   87113-1001 

Please submit comments by April 17, 2008 


























































































































